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Winwick CE Primary 

News 

20th July 2018 

Reception  : Megan H 

Year 1 :  Olivia K 

Year 2 : Jasmine W &George I on behalf of Y2 

Year 3: Katie K 

Year 4 :  Hannah R 

Year 5:  The whole class  

Year 6 : Elizabeth P on behalf of Y6 

Dear Lord, Help us to know when it is right to be angry and to use our feelings and energy to make 

things better for other people. Amen. 

It has been a wonderful week for our Year 6 pupils: they have enjoyed their last residential trip as a group and were     

amazing. So many   stories and memories that will stay with them forever.  As they go on to the next stage of their         

educational journey we wish them well and thank each and everyone of them for making our school a better place. It has 

been wonderful having them loaned to us for the last seven years and we will miss you and your families greatly.  

This week has also seen our classes spend time with their new class teacher  and in their new home for next year, They   

produced some super art work on their  class value which will be displayed in the Hall in September, as well as  producing 

their first piece of written work in their new books. All of the children rose to the challenge and really showed they were 

ready for their next year group. It was also pleasing to see so many parents come to the Meet the teacher events held on 

these evenings. We went through expectations, any changes to what the children should/ should not be bringing into school 

etc. All the powerpoint presentations will be uploaded to our website over the weekend in the new class pages folders so if 

you could not attend the meeting read through these presentations to see any changes in preparation for September.  

As you will have seen in our recent information which was sent out with the pupil reports, we will be losing some valued   

members of staff this academic year: Miss Dalzell who is leaving for promotion to another school, Mrs Gordon who is going 

on to work in other schools across Warrington, Mrs  Farrell who is leaving to work closer to home as well as Mrs Knight who 

will be retiring. On behalf of the whole school  community we wish to thank them and wish them well for their future .  

As this will be the final newsletter of the year, may I take this opportunity to again thank you for all your support over 

2017/2018 and wish you a wonderful summer holiday with plenty of relaxation and rejuvenation.  

I look forward to seeing you all again in September,                           Mrs Dymond and the full team at Winwick CE Primary  

 

Clarks shoe stores help UNICEF to reach children in danger by donating old or unwanted 

shoes.  The shoes donated will help to change children’s lives by buying educational equipment 

such as the “School in a Box”.  In support of this we ask for your child to leave any shoes you 

wish to donate on their table on the last day of term. These will then be taken to the shoe 

appeal. Thanks in advance for your support with this.  



 

 

 

 

                      Reminders 

23/07/18: Chester Zoo years 1&2  

23/07/18: Year 6 Party in the Park  

24/07/18: Year 6 Leavers Service at 1.30pm in the Church PARENTS ARE WELCOME TO COME BACK TO 

SCHOOL AND JOIN US FOR TEA AND CAKE AFTERWARDS IN THE SCHOOL HALL  

25/07/18 : School Closes at 2pm 

25/07/18 : After School Club Closes at 5pm 

 

Reception : Holly B 

Year 1: Thomas L 

Year 2 : Oliver D & Harrison P on behalf of Y2 

Year 3 : Zara F 

Year 4 : Isaac Mc 

Year 5  : The whole class  

Year 6: Amy W on behalf of Y6 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception  96.3% 

Year 1  97.7% 

Year 2  99.2% 

Year 3  99.2% 

Year 4  96.0% 

Year 5  97.9% 

Year 6  96.2% 

Attendance Star Award    

Well done Year 2 & 3 

To be an outstanding school we need over 97%         

attendance so please make sure you are in each day!  

I am so proud of everyone for getting over 96% which 

was our target. Extra playtime today for everyone!!!!  

Reception :  Isla R 

Year 1 : Scarlett W 

Year 2:  Milly-May M 

Year 3 :Darcy R 

Year 4 : Ross B 

Year 5 : Whole class for excellent swimming  

Year 6 : Daniel S on behalf of Y6 

Overall star of week :   Mrs Mills for her athletic  prowess in a kayak!  


